
 
 

Week ending 
19/01/18

Daisy Class
Pablo the Penguin's 

party

Pablo came to visit! 

Pablo the penguin came to visit 
Daisy Class this week and we had 
a party to celebrate his arrival! 
We planned his party during the 
week and made a list of all the 
things that make a party great! 

We talked about parties that we 
had been to and made decorations 

for Pablo's party! 

'p' sound 
Planning a party for Pablo the 

Penguin certainly gave us lots of 
chances to practise the 'p' sound. 
Even the Jolly Phonics song is all 

about puffing out candles. (search 
Jolly Phonics 'p' song on 

YouTube!)

Self registration

Your children have taken to the 
new self registration activity 
beautifully and we are really 

proud of them. We are already 
noticing how much more 

confidence they show when 
writing their name! Keep on going 

and never give up!

Cake Sale! 

Friday 26th January will be the 
Daisy Class Cake sale. It would 
be FANTASTIC if all parents 
could contribute some cakes 
for the sale! All money raised 
will be spent on our wonderful 
daisies! Please speak to class 

reps for further info!  

Parent Meeting
I look forward to seeing lots of 
you on Wednesday 24th January 

at the Parent meeting. 
Information will be provided 
about Daisy class and what to 

expect from the term ahead! The 
PowerPoint will be available on the 

school website shortly 
afterwards. 

Pablo's Party 
We thought of all the food that 
we like to eat and decided which 
was healthy and which was just 

for a treat. We made up games to 
play at his party such as throwing 

the fish in Pablo's tummy. We 
danced and had a lovely day! 

Welcome to Daisy Class Pablo!  


